PLEASE HELP 1 year old little KAMMY BOND!!!!!!!!

Dale and Linda Johnston were residents of Yellowknife for over 35 years.  They moved a 
year ago to be close to their grandchildren in Grande Prairie, AB.   Their youngest grand child turned one on March 15th, 2011 in the ICU.   They wondered if she would live to see her first birthday.

On February 19th she was taken to the hospital in Grande Prairie with cold like symptoms and was having a difficult time breathing.  4 days later she stopped breathing but medical staff were able to revive her.  She was immediately taken by air ambulance to the Stollery’s Children Hospital in Edmonton where she remains.  She had RSV (respiratory syncytial virus) which apparently almost every child is exposed to by the time they turn 2.     There were complications and she nearly died.  She is awaiting results of an MRA to determine which of her limbs will require amputation.  As of today they think she will lose her entire right leg, her left foot, and both hands.  This little girl will have to undergo huge hurdles in her young little life.  Her parents have 2 other young boys in Grande Prairie that they are away from; they have been off work since the 19th of February.  Expenses are and will continue to be very extensive for Kammy’s prosthetics and her medical care.

There has been a trust fund set up at the Royal Bank to assist with medical costs.

I am trying to raise money to donate to the family.  Any amount you can donate would be GREATLY appreciated.  Please help little Kammy Bond and her family.  If you are interested in her story please see the link below.  
I will accept donations by cash or check and will make a lump sum donation May 1st, on behalf of the staff from De Beers Canada, Snap Lake Mine, any individual, and any organization that wants to help out.   If you wish to email me money please send it to klouriehl@hotmail.com  (password Kammy).  There will be a donation box at the De Beers Yellowknife Office located on the third floor (attention Kerri Riehl) of the Scotia Center and with Protective Services at the Snap Lake Mine as well.
Thank you,

Kerri Riehl 

446-1989

766-7359

Read the update now: http://www.carepages.com/carepages/KammyBond/updates/2972462?client_code=stollery&ipc=mur 
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